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2 February 2022 
 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire Office of 
the Police and Crime Commissioner on 24 January 2022. 
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 

1. Total amount of funds used by the Police and Crime Commissioner for tackling the issue of 
stalking and harassment in Nottingham between March 2020 and December 2021 
 

2. A breakdown of the funds allocated to each organisation by the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for tackling the issue of stalking and harassment in Nottingham between 
March 2020 and December 2021 

 
 

RESPONSE 
 
Please find below answers to your questions: 
 

1. The Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner co-commissions 
domestic abuse services with local authorities.  These services include support for 
domestic related stalking.  It is not possible to separate out the costs of stalking support 
from the wider domestic abuse service. 

 
The Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner also commissions a 
specialist stalking advocacy service for victims of non-domestic stalking.  The total amount 
of PCC funds spent on the specialist stalking advocacy service for victims of non-domestic 
stalking between 1st April 2020 and 31st December 2021 was £106,093.22.  
 
Victims of harassment are referred to Notts Victim CARE, whose staff are trained to 
recognise stalking and will refer onto specialist domestic abuse support services or non-
domestic stalking advocacy services where appropriate.  It is not possible to separate out 
the costs of harassment support as it is part of the wider Notts Victim CARE service.  
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2. The figure of £106,093.22 also includes the provision of awareness raising seminars to 

professionals and is broken down to individual organisations as follows: 

 

• £47,750 to Juno Women’s Aid 

• £43,750 to Nottinghamshire Women’s Aid 

• £14,593.22 to Equation 

Please note, for future requests funding decisions are available on our website: 
 

www.nottinghamshire.pcc.police.uk 
 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire Office of 
the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 8445998 or e-mail 
carolinehenrypcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ruth Rolling 
Business Support Manager 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 

http://www.nottinghamshire.pcc.police.uk/
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